
NOTICE OF

JOINT UTILITIES MEETING FOR

LOW INCOME ENERGY EFFICIENCY (LIEE) PROGRAM

Pacific Gas and Electric Company (PG&E), Southern California Edison Company 

(SCE), Southern California Gas Company (SoCalGas), and San Diego Gas & Electric 

Company (SDG&E) (the Joint Utilities) will host a series of meetings to discuss the LIEE 

Statewide Policy and Procedures and the Weatherization Installations Standards (WIS).

Recently the Commission approved the LIEE Statewide Policy and Procedures 

(P&P) Manual for the 2009-2011 program cycle. The Joint Utilities will begin the 

planning process for the next LIEE program (2012-2014 program cycle) applications. 
To support this effort, the Joint Utilities will host a series of meetings beginning on 

October 1, 2010.

The focus of these meetings will be two fold. First, the Joint Utilities plan to 

update all aspects of the WIS manual with those changes identified since its last 
publication (April 2006). These include 1) those changes required to bring the 

Standards in compliance with the presently adopted state and local codes; and 2) 
program changes/ issues LIEE contractors may have identified as issues in the field.

There will also be discussion around the P&P manual and what changes may 

need to be considered for inclusion in the upcoming 2012-2014 Program Applications.

The meeting on October 1, 2010 will be held at the PG&E Pacific Energy Center 

facility, located at 851 Howard Street in San Francisco. The Joint Utilities will provide 

the agenda and a red line version of several sections from the WIS manual for review 

prior to the meeting.

This meeting notice is being sent to all parties in the service list of Application 

08-05-022 et al, as well as the utilities contractor and agency contacts. Parties who 

have questions regarding the meeting may contact Kathy Wickware at 1-858-654-1769 

or KWickware@SempraUtilities.com.
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